
 

Feed back on Curriculum was collected from 
Students, Teachers,  Parents,  Alumni and 
Employers at the end of each semester analyzed. 
Action taken after analysis of the feedback the 
soft copy was submitted and the reports are 
discussed in the meetings organized by the 
committee members and also the IQAC of the 
institution.  The feedback  is  used for 
introduction   of  value  added   programs, 
certificate courses, for planning of industry 
institute interaction  activities   of the 
institution. Feedback about effectiveness of 
the faculty in the classroom is taken from the 
students through online feedback system. During 
feedback, a questionnaire related to teaching 
competencies and effectiveness of the concerned 
faculty is filled by the students. Director, 
through HODs, monitors the feedback system and 
counsels the faculty having weak feedback. 

Based upon feedback, HOD gives necessary 
directions for improvement in the teaching 
methods. Indirect feedback is also taken by 
senior faculty members, HODs and Director for 
regular monitoring. Students also give feedback 
to the mentors during their meet. The various 
activities undertaken in the institution for 
keeping the students abreast are listed below: 

1. The students and faculty are given training 
in specialized programming skill development 
platform. The students are given special 
training sessions and also tests in the same 
platform. 



 

2. The students are encouraged to take up 
internships during the winter and summer 
vacation to improve industry exposure. Many 
students take up internships exceeding the 
vacation period with special permission granted 
to them. 

3. Students are asked to take up mini projects 
during their pre final year to have practical 
hands on training on the various technical 
concepts learnt by them. 

 
4. Final year projects expo is conducted and 
the best projects are awarded. Students are to 
submit a paper in international conference 
based on their final year projects. 

 
5. Field projects taken up by the students 
during their final projects help them to 
understand the working scenario in the 
industry. 

 
6. Students are encouraged to take up on line 
courses on MOOC platforms like SWAYAM NPTEL 
etc., 

 
7. The current industry requirements are 
collected from the recruiters, industries who 
have signed a MoU with the institution, 
resource persons for various programmes and 
also during Alumni interaction. 

 
8. Staff members should compulsorily attend and 
organize minimum of one FDP program for a 
minimum of 5 to 15 days to keep themselves 
updated on the core technologies 



 

9. The students and staff members are sponsored 
for attending international conferences and 
also travel grants are provided 

 
10. The students and staff members are 
sponsored for applying for patents. 

 
 
 

 


